
Added Item 5.1(c) 
From: Marlena 
Sent: November 25, 2019 11:40 PM 
To: Collins, Chad <Chad.Collins@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: The Hamilton Aviary  

Chad Collins and Alicia Davenport; 

 The Hamilton Aviary has been a cultural institution in Hamilton since 1927. The 
Hamilton Aviary is important to us and Hamilton. I'm writing in support of keeping our 
Aviary open and hope you do all that is necessary to save our birds, please for the love 
of birds! Thank you!  

Marlena Sokolowska 
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